
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, March 4, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: National Breakfast Week  
 Pancakes and Sausage  
 Crunchy Chicken Tenders  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   None Today 
 

1. The Gurrie PTO will be selling Paczkis from Brookhaven Marketplace Bakery and soda on 

Tuesday, March 5th during lunch hours. Paczkis will be $2.00 and soda $1.00.  

 

2. This past Saturday March 2nd 4th-8th graders from 6 surrounding districts, including our 
very own District 105, competed at the 2019 Math Olympiad hosted right here at Gurrie 
Middle School. Over 170 competitors tested their math super powers in two events: 
individual and team competitions. Congratulations to our 7th/8th grade team for 
earning 2nd place! Way to go Sophie Dike, Hannah Eskra, Gabriella Lubric, Lindsey 
Rickman, and Alyssa Wong. Thank you also to Sophia Garcia, Sara Gjorgjevska, Grace 
Gonzales, Andrew Follwenweider, Nikki Avizuis, Carson Turner, Michael Badrov, Gabi 
Sanchez, Camille Woods,  Santos Anda, Thomas Tobolaski, Adam Kwak, Ethan 
Rosenkranz, Evan Konkey, and Tristan Hall for participating in the event .Be sure to 
congratulate all of these fine math olympians for a job well done Saturday! Mrs. 
Eiternick and Mr. Tooth would like to give a special shout out to thank all of the student 
volunteers who came out on a Saturday morning to help make this event happen, 
including EMM concession stand volunteers. Way to make Gurrie proud!  
 

3. Attention Tiger Nation, volleyball plays at home today versus Pleasantdale. Come out 
and support the 7th and 8th grade volleyball teams! Go Tigers!  

 

4. The wrestling traveled all the way to Deerfield, IL to compete at this year's sectional 

tournament and this year we have three state qualifiers that will represent Gurrie at the 

IESA State Tournament at Northern Illinois University this Friday and Saturday: Claudio 

Rodriguez at 90 pounds with a 3rd place finish, Calum Rodgers at 126 pounds with a 2nd 

place finish, and Victor Herrejon at the 215 pound weight class with a 2nd place 

finish.  They have bought themselves another week of practice and a chance to compete 

with the best wrestlers in the state.  Finally, congratulations to our sectional qualifiers 

Daniel Lee, Roland Connelly, and Jackson Garrelli for an outstanding three years with 



the program.  You are the definition of hard work and Coach Varela wishes you the best 

of luck as you continue your careers into high school.  Great job Tigers! 

 

5. Time to dust off those cleats and get ready for the kick off of the 2019 Gurrie Soccer 

Season. Join the coaches for an important informational meeting after school from 3:15-

4pm Tomorrow March 5th in the cafeteria. You will get the season schedule and 

important parent signature forms required to turn in before the start of the season. If 

you are at all interested in joining you must attend this meeting to get all necessary 

information and team packet. See Coach Halper, Motto, Zalewska or Fulgencio if you 

have any questions. Go Blue, Go Gold, Go Tigers! 

 

6. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today to make 

changes to your ROV before the pool Thursday. Remember you may stay as long as you 

need however ALL groups must meet until 4pm as we will be reviewing the tasks so you 

are prepared for next weeks intermural. See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions.  
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